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‘Tis the Season to Be Jolly!! December 2011
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“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were 
 taking note of him as being the one who used to sit at the Beautiful 
 Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were fi lled with wonder and  
 amazement at what had happened to him.” Acts 3:9-10 NASB

.............................................................................................................................................................................................................................

Hope your Christmas season is full of joy and jolly fun! They are not the same, but both 
are always welcome in our home. We are praying the Lord will bring this year to a close 
with peace in your hearts and homes, as well. Truly, the Lord has been very faithful 
throughout 2011 to bless and keep us in challenging times and joyous times. I praise Him 
for His faithfulness in all things.

Looking back is good, but looking forward can be great! We are hoping the Lord opens 
the door to go to Moldova to hold the Women’s Leadership Conference which we had to 
postpone back in October of this year. The ladies are excited about our coming in 2012 
and are looking forward to receiving the translated Bible study by Beth Moore, 
Isus Singurul si Unicul (Jesus the One and Only).

Another great thing is that we are ready to print and produce the third translated Bible 
study this Spring and are praying about when we should schedule the conference to 
introduce Living Beyond Yourself: Exploring the Fruit of the Spirit by Beth Moore. We have 
heard many comments from the women in Romania expressing they are really looking 
forward to this newly translated study. The fi rst two studies we have done have been 
fabulously successful with many wonderful testimonies. To God be the Glory!

Next year has the potential of being a very dynamic year, with some new things we are 
praying about here at Beautiful Gate Translations. Please pray with us as the Lord leads 
you. I promise to share more details as the Lord reveals His plan more fully.

I am thankful beyond words for all these years of continued prayer and support for this 
ministry. Without you all, I could not have moved forward with this passion birthed in my 
heart ten years ago. I can hardly believe these years have fl own by so quickly!

I have often said “The best is yet to come!” in reference to so 
many things over the years. I fi nd that expression is especially 
applicable at this moment with regard to my heart’s vision for 
Beautiful Gate Translations. Let’s look forward to this next 
year with faith as we watch the Lord unfold His amazing plan.

With much love and affection,

Paulette
Your fi nancial gift this year will help us launch the project and conferences mentioned above. 

Thanks so much!

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!


